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Dear Parents/Carer 
 

The final newsletter of the year is always tinged with 
sadness as we say goodbye to our Year 6 pupils.  They 
have performed brilliantly this year and have each made 
huge progress throughout their time here at Isaac 
Newton.  We are extremely proud of all that they have 
achieved throughout their time with us and will miss 
them dearly when we return in September.  We wish 
them all well in the future and know that they can do 
brilliantly if they keep on believing in themselves. 
 

The final week of term is the time at which we declare 
the winners of various contests.  The most important of 
these being the House Point Cup and the winning house 
on Sports Day. The house point totals finished as 
follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to all of those pupils representing Foale. 
 

After seeing the children compete brilliantly on Sports 
Day we have converted the first second and third places 
in each race to work out the overall winners. This year 
Tennyson managed to become the champions 
winning the Sports Day Cup.   
 

Other house games results have been as follows: 
 

Year 6 House Winners: 

Rounders: Tennyson (blue) 
Cricket: Tennyson (blue) 
Tennis: Robertson (red) 
 

Year 4 House Winners: 

Rounders: Tennyson (blue) 
Cricket: Saunders (yellow) 
Tennis: Saunders (yellow) 
 

Well done to all of the pupils in each house.   

We are also delighted to have seen our annual 
tournaments developing over the past few weeks with 
the marbles and tennis finals reaching their climax 
today.  As I write am unsure of the winners but have 
enjoyed seeing the quality of play as the rounds have 
passed by. 
 

On Wednesday we played the Staff vs Pupils rounders 
match.  The staff began as firm favourites following an 
intensive training session on Tuesday evening. 
However, we clearly underestimated just how good the 
school rounders team are.  The children destroyed the 
staff winning by 5 clear rounders!  Well done to all of 
the children who played and supported.   
 
It has been a great year for sport – both in terms of 
participation and successes in competitions.  Achieving 
the Sports Mark Gold Award was the icing on the cake.  
Well done to everyone who has attended a club or 
represented the school this year. 

 
Finally, I would like to say a huge thank you to all 
members of staff for a fantastic school year. Isaac 
Newton Primary School is a special place with a 

wonderful compliment of staff who are doing a fantastic 
job. 
 
 
Paul Hill  
Headteacher 
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Ear Rings  
 

Can all Parents/Carers please remember that if pupils are 
going to have their ears pierced then the best time is at 
the beginning of the summer holiday. This ensures that 
they are able to remove their ear rings for PE when they 
return in September.  Pupils are not allowed to 
participate in PE if they are unable to remove ear rings.  
Also, please remember that pupils should only have one 
stud ear ring in each ear if they are wear ing them for  
school.   

Books for Year 6 
 

For the past two years we have welcomed Liz Bolam to 
assembly to tell us a story and teach us about 
Christianity.  We were delighted that she was able to 
give each Year 6 child a book all about moving schools 
this week.  Thanks Liz. 
 

FINALLY HAVE A GREAT SUMMER AND 
REMEMBER THAT CHILDREN RETURN TO 

SCHOOL ON 5th SEPTEMBER 


